
Will  the  U.S  Department  of
State  accept  documents  in
non-English languages?
No.

The  U.S  Department  of  State  will  only  accept  documents
presented to them in the English language. No other language
can be used.

The only exception to this rule is if you also attach a
properly translated version copy to your original document
that has also been properly notarized by a United State notary
public.
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